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Yoimoji of the Week: Gruber
Gruber is Responsible “I’m in charge of what 

I do. When I take on a task, it’s up to me to do 

well and people can trust me.” We are using 

“Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with 

learning and celebrating OFSTED’s 

Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words 

“yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) 

You can see our Yoimoji posters on our 

website’s news pages.

This Week
School Show Performances: Our whole school show will be performed outdoors at 

Leonardslee Gardens next week on Tuesday 22nd June at 1pm and Wednesday 23rd 

June at 10.30am. Please be sure to bring your tickets with you as you will not be able 

to get in to the Gardens without them.

JubyLee Bakes: The baking company JubyLee Bakes, a charity which was set up and is 

run by former QEII students, will be at our show with their bakes. They will be asking 

for donations, rather than having set prices, and will be set up to take payment by card.

Sports Week: Although we are sadly unable to hold our traditional Sports Day this 

year due to ongoing COVID restrictions, we will still be having Sports Week in school 

from Monday 28th June - Friday 2nd July. Students are welcome to wear their PE kit 

or other sports related clothes on any days in this week.

Mental Health Day: On Wednesday 30th June we are going to be raising money for 

the Young Minds and Mental Health Foundation charities. Students are invited to wear 

yellow and/or green clothing for the day and, if they wish, to bring in a donation. You 

can find out more about the two organisations by following the links below:

www.youngminds.org.uk www.mentalhhealth.org.uk &  

Adult Services Transition: Please see the attached flyer from Dimensions that may 

be of interest to parents & carers of our older students.

Radio Sussex on Monday: We have been collaborating with West Sussex Music on a 

project for the past few months. The video they have made launches on their YouTube 

channel on Monday - we will share it on our Facebook page when it does. It is also 

scheduled to be featured on the BBC Radio Sussex Breakfast Show on Monday 21st 

June at approximately 7.20am so tune in to learn more!

Letters Home
Beech: Drusilla’s Letter (sent home on paper with permission forms.)

Limes: Staffing Letter (by email.)

Seniors Activity Week: Final letter and timetable (sent home on paper.)

http://www.youngminds.org.uk
http://www.mentalhhealth.org.uk


Class News from Palms Class
Palms Class have been enjoying learning focused on their recent topics 'Why is water wet?' and 'How many 

pebbles in the sea?' We have investigated what classroom objects sink and float and also learnt about 

capacity, comparing how much water different containers and equipment can hold. We also enjoyed exploring 

and observing the changes that happen to water and ice. 
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